From: Stacey Smith-Clark <staceysmithclark@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2020 3:23 PM

To: Teresa Gomez <Teresa.Gomez@longbeach.gov>
Subject: Public comments for July 1, 2020 meeting

-EXTERNAL-
Dear City of Long Beach Human Relations Commission Meeting,
In regards to Agenda Item in New Business #6.A: SB1421 Study Session:

¢ We demand that the city of Long Beach and Long Beach Police Department (LBPD) fully adhere
to state law transparency Bill SB1421.

e We demand that LBPD and it’s Police Officer Association (POA) stop trying to hide violent
officer’s records.

e We demand that Mayor Garcia and City Attorney Charles Parkin retract Article IX (9) From POA
Contract.

In regards to the agenda item in Old Business #7.A: Structural Racism: We demand that Black lives are
defended and valued in Long Beach.

Thank you,
Stacey Smith-Clark
Long Beach, CA.



